
Media Alert: CRTC Telecom Sales
Practices Hearing – TODAY, PIAC to

Appear as Part of Fair
Communications Sales Coalition

OTTAWA – Today, the Public Interest Advocacy Centre (PIAC) will appear today to present oral
arguments before the CRTC hearing into the sales practices of major telecommunications
service providers as part of the Fair Communications Sales Coalition (FCSC), a coalition of
consumer, seniors and low-income public interest groups.

The Public Interest Advocacy Centre (PIAC), ACORN Canada (ACORN), National Pensioners
Federation (NPF) and CARP (formerly the Canadian Association of Retired Persons) – will
argue for stronger protections for consumers to protect from misleading, aggressive and
unsuitable sales of Internet, telephone, cellphone and paid TV services to Canadians.

Members of the coalition will be available after the FCSC’s presentation for media interviews.

For more information, please contact:

John Lawford

Counsel to FCSC

613-447-8125

613-562-4002 ext. 25

jlawford@piac.ca


